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Issue 6 

“Be very careful, then, how you live – not as unwise but as wise, making the most of 
every opportunity.” Ephesians 5: 15 - 16 

 WB 18 March 
2024 
Movement of furniture 
and IT provision into 
temporary block. 

 Either side of the Christmas break, work on the site has continued at a pace, in 
preparation for our move into the temporary block. 
 
The movement of 
furniture and IT 
provision is 
scheduled to 
commence on 
Thursday, 21st 
March 2024, ready 
for the summer 
term.  Our last 
meeting with Kier 
and Chalk Associates 
identified solutions 
for the fixed 
furniture.  An audit 
has also been 
completed to identify what else is required to transition smoothly. 
 
Over the last few weeks, a lot of work has been undertaken to connect services 
from our existing building to the temporary administration and teaching 
blocks.  This work is ongoing and will continue through the half term break.  If you 

visit the Academy, you 
will see a sizeable 
proportion of our main 
car park has been 
allocated for the 
administration block, 
significantly reducing 
the number of 
available 
spaces.  Therefore, 
please use our 
overflow car park 
opposite the entrance 
to Wolves’ Training 
Facility. 
 

Towards the end of the month, we have a large number of cabins for the 
temporary block being delivered before they are lifted into place.  Once these 
deliveries have been made, it will be easier to see how the 100+ cabins will 
function as our learning spaces from summer 2024. 
 

 WB 24 March 
2024 
Easter holiday. 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
12 January 2026 
The new Academy 
block replacing A-block 
will be open to pupils. 

 

 


